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We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose  
anniversaries occur at this time.     
                                      May they Rest in God’s Love 

OUTDOOR MASSES THIS WEEKEND 

 
 

Mass this weekend will be celebrated outdoors  
10 a.m. in Kilmurry and 11 a.m. in Sixmilebridge. 

 
In bringing our weekend Masses 
outside the Church and into the 
Community we are stressing the  
meaning of the Eucharist as a  
‘Gathering’ of the people. 
 
 
 
Congratulations! to the children  
in Kilmurry who received the  
Sacrament of Confirmation  
this weekend. 
 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sun. 16th 
 
 
 
 
Sun. 23rd 

10.00 a.m. 
11.00  a.m 
 
 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 

Christy Farrell 
Jimmy + Peggy Corry 
Claire Casey 
Christopher + Bridie Slattery 
Jack Phelan 
Deirdre O’Brien 
Molly, Esther, Nancy + John O’Callaghan 

“Preach the Gospel at all times and 

if necessary use Words” 

 

In our changing world new horizons open up daily as 
more and more people move from their own home base 
to new environments. The new horizons may come 
about through personal choice or they may be forced on 
us by circumstances. No matter which way they come 
they present a challenge. 

The new environment, our personal  can be the place of 
new beginning just as it was for Jesus when he met the 
woman who kept asking for healing for her daughter. 
The new beginning happens when we get over the initial 
resistance to what comes at us or when we find  
ourselves challenged by new demands, new places, new 
cultures and new needs. While we may not be able to 
meet all the ways we or others would wish, we know that 
our choices do make a difference – we grow and others 
grow by creating a new beginning. 

 

 

A Gentle Reminder ... 

In light of the escalation of COVID 19 in our County this 

week, we need to appeal to everyone to act responsibly.  

We do not want to go back to where we were.  There is 

still danger and threat to our lives from the virus.  We are 

advised to maintain social distancing and keep two  

meters apart from other people.  We need to avoid 

spending too much time with others and we are advised 

to wear masks and wash our hands often.  These are 

very small things we are asked to do to help save the 

lives of people.  We have to be more vigilant and it is up 

to each one of us to be responsible for our own safety. 

Please stay safe and well everyone! 

Saturday 15th August 

Prayer to Our Blessed Mother  

Take my hand, O Blessed Mother,  

Hold me firmly lest I fall,  

I am nervous when I’m walking,  

And to Thee I humbly call.  

Guide me over every crossing,  

Watch me when I’m on the stairs,  

Let me know you are beside me,  

Listen to my fervent prayer.  

Bring me to my destination,  

Safely every single day,  

Help me with each undertaking  

As the hours pass away.  

And when evening falls upon me,  

And I fear to be alone,  

Take my hand O Blessed Mother  

Once again and lead me home.  

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto 
Numbers drawn: 11   12   24   30    

Next Jackpot     €15,000 


